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FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                             5th February 2023 

I recently went to see ‘Empire of Light’, a film set in the 1980s. It made me 
very nostalgic for a time when there was no internet, no computers, no mobile 
‘phones. But there was also much wrong with society then, and film had much 
to say about the casual racism of the time. This Sunday, the Church asks us to 
think and pray about racial justice. Please read the questions below and maybe 
discuss them as a family or group of friends. 
 
· What does it mean to walk together, pray together and work together so 
that all are included in the mission of the Church? 
 

· How is this lived out in our parish, group or school? What further steps do 
we need to take? 
 

· What are some of the barriers to walking together, praying together and 
working together? How can we overcome them? 
 

· What are some good examples we can learn from elsewhere in the Church 
or society? 
 

· During his visit to Canada Pope Francis said: “We want to walk together, 
to pray together and to work together, so that the sufferings of the past can 
lead to a future of justice, healing and reconciliation.” How might this call 
be applied to questions of racial justice here in England and Wales? 
 
In the gospel, Jesus asks us to be lights to the world: how can we shed the light 
of Christ on the gloom of racism in our own lives?  
You might want to follow this link: https://www.cbcew.org.uk/racial-justice-
Sunday 
 
Monsignor Roger 
 

 
 

_____________________________________________ 
 
 

FRIENDS OF THE HOLY LAND CONCERT 
Join Friends of the Holy Land for an unforgettable evening of uplifting music on Thursday 

16th February in Westminster Cathedral at a concert featuring the London Welsh Male 
Voice Choir supported by The Priests. The London Welsh Male Voice Choir has recorded 
with Charlotte Church, Aled Jones and Bryn Terfel. The Priests are three Roman Catholic 
priests from Northern Ireland who scooped the Guinness World Record for "Fastest-selling 

UK debut for a classical act" with their first album. The concert starts at 7:30 pm and  tickets 
starting at £20 are available now through Eventbrite at - http://bit.ly/3i0ath2 or search 
LWMVC Concert at Westminster Cathedral, or by calling the office – 01926 512980.                                        

 www.friendsoftheholyland.org.uk/westminster-concert2023  

PARISH TEAM 

 

Parish Priest                                

Monsignor Roger Reader         

rogerreader@rcdow.org.uk 

Assistant Priest                                

Fr Allan Alvarado Gil                   

allanalvarado@rcdow.org.uk                

 

__________________________ 

 

Italian Chaplaincy                                  

Fr Natalino Mignolli  

 

_____________________________                       

Parish Secretary                            

Chelsea Bottomley                          

kensalrise@rcdow.org.uk              

Parish office open: Mondays, 

Tuesdays, Wednesdays & 

Thursdays 9:30am - 2:00pm 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - -                               

Sunday Masses: (Sat 5pm) 

Sun 8am &10am                                       

Italian Mass: Sun 11:30am                     

Weekday Masses:                                                                

Tues, Wed, Thurs & Fri 10am                                        

Confession: Sat 4pm before 

Mass or by appointment                 

Exposition: Tuesday,                  

Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 

before Mass                                                   

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

LAST WEEK’S OFFERING                 

£412.51 

DECEMBER’S STANDING ORDERS  

£2,959 

Thank you for your                                       

contribution to the Parish! 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

This Parish is part of Westminster  

Roman Catholic Diocesan Trust 

(WRCDT) Registered Charity No: 

233699 PLEASE PRAY FOR ALL THOSE IN THE PARISH WHO ARE SICK AND/OR HOUSEBOUND                                 

AND ALSO THOSE WHO HAVE NOBODY ELSE TO PRAY FOR THEM 

MASS INTENTIONS                                                                  

4th February 2023—11th February 2023 

Date Time Intention 

Sat 4th 5pm Ilda Santos (Anniversary) 

 Sun 5th 8am People of the Parish 

 10am Paul Dubrey  

 11:30am Italian Mass 

Tues 7th 10am Mary O’Hara (1st Anniversary) 

Wed 8th 10am Gina Ponzoni & Family (Intentions) 

Thur 9th 10am Filomena Tuazon RIP 

Fri 10th 10am Lloyd Lloyd (Private Intentions) 

Sat 11th 5pm Jeremiah, John & Bridget Lucey (Anniversary) 

Main Altar Sanctuary Lamp Jose Ramos (Anniversary) 

Sacred Heart Mary O’Hara (1st Anniversary) 

 Our Lady People of the Parish 

CAN YOU HEAR ME?                                                                 
Many parishioners have commented that they are not able to 
hear during Mass. This is because our sound system is over 15 

years old and is in desperate need of an update! The Parish 
has obtained 4 quotes for an entire replacement and the best 

option will cost the parish in the region of £15k. We have 
recently installed a new card machine in the Porch of the 
church as requested by the Diocese. There is an option to 

make a donation to the Sound System Fund on there should 
you wish to contribute! Thank you. 

 

 

MASS INTENTIONS                                                                               
It might be a relative’s birthday, wedding, baptism or you just 

want to thank them for their kindness. What better way to 
show your appreciation than to have a Mass offered for their 

intentions? We are also aware that unless we are living Saint’s, 
all of us will need the prayers of our living relatives and              

especially the Mass offered for the repose of our souls when 
we die. Therefore, when someone dies, it is our duty to pray 

for them and to have Mass offered for them. We offer Mass at 
the time of their death, their anniversary, perhaps on their 
birthday or other notable dates in their lives. Having Mass 
offered is a way of showing our love both for the living and 

the dead. Please book these through the Parish Office. 

 

SAFEGUARDING UPDATE                                                          
We have now appointed our new Safeguarding                                 

Representative, a huge thank you to Patrick Smith for                      
undertaking this task.  

He will be in contact with a number of volunteers shortly to 
complete or renew their DBS checks. Should you need a print 

out of the forms to complete, please do ask the celebrating 
Priest after Mass for a copy from the Sacristy, or speak to 
Chelsea in the Parish office during office hours to collect 

them.  

 

Thank you for your generous contribution during these times.    
We currently do not have a card machine so for bank transfers,                    

the details are -                                                                                              
HSBC Bank: WRCDT Kensal Rise                                                             

Sort code: 40-05-20 Account no: 41094882 

ENTRANCE 801    Love divine all loves excelling  

KYRIE,  GLORIA,                  

SANCTUS & AGNUS DEI 
Missa de Angelis 

GOSPEL ACC 535 (verse said)  

OFFERTORY 600    All that I am  

MEMORIAL ACC Sung 

OUR FATHER Said 

COMMUNION 894    The gift of the Holy Spirit  

RECESSIONAL 887    God whose almighty word  

HYMNS FOR SUNDAY MASSES Tel: 020 454 23716 

Email: kensalrise@rcdow.org.uk                        

Web: www.transfigparishkensalrise.org.uk      

Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/COTTKR 

WORLD DAY OF THE SICK                                                               
On Saturday February 11th 2023, the Feast of Our Lady of 

Lourdes, and the 31st World Day of the Sick, Cardinal                 
Vincent will celebrate Mass in the Cathedral at 2.30pm.                       
During this Mass anointing of the sick will be offered.  

To help us with planning for the Mass and the anointing, 
please can you book tickets through the Parish Office by               

taking a slip from the Porch and filling out your details. Please 
then put it through the Presbytery Door. 

Please let us know if you wish to attend asap as there are a  
limited amount of tickets available which finish sales on 3rd 

February 2023. 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED                                                                 
If you come to Mass on Sunday at 8am, please do sign up read 

once a month! Please contact John Ireland on 
john@johnireland.me or give Chelsea a call.  

 
LENT SMALL PRAYER GROUP                                                      

The Small Prayer Group meet every Thursday during Lent 
after 10am Mass. Please do pop up to the Newman Room to 

take part! 

 

SUNDAY CAKE SALE                                                                   
We desperately need donations of cakes on a Sunday for our 

Justice & Peace cake sale. Please do speak to Oonagh to               
register to bring something once a month.  

 

ANNUAL MASS FOR MATRIMONY                                   
To put your name down to attend the Mass for Matrimony at 
the Cathedral on Saturday 13th May at 2.30pm please contact 

Chelsea in the Parish. 

Confirmation Class on Mondays                   

6:30pm—7:30pm 

“Jesus-More than a Mere Man” 

on 6th February in Kensal Rise  

First Holy Communion Class on 

Mondays 5:30pm—6:30pm 

“Glory to God” at SMM school 

on 6th February 


